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Status of Report – Enforcement Services Bike Patrol Study 

 

Report Purpose 

To provide an update to Council on the report on the Peace Officer Bike Patrol. 

Recommendation 

THAT the report on the implementation of a “Peace Officer Bike Patrol” be brought back to 

Council on the revised date of November 13, 2018.  

 

Original Due Date: September 30, 2018 

Revised Due Date: November 13, 2018 

 

Council and Committee History 

 

January 23, 2018  Council/Committee approval THAT Administration prepare a report for 

Council’s consideration by the third quarter of 2018, on the 

implementation of a “Peace Officer Bike Patrol” for the purpose of 

monitoring trail systems within Strathcona County; and that the report 

address the feasibility of funding such a bike patrol from revenues 

generated from the speed on green program. 
 

 

Rationale 

Enforcement Services are currently working on the feasibility of funding the “Peace Officer 

Bike Patrol”. 

 


